From: Benjamin Noffke

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Support Mifflin Street Diverter
Date: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 9:31:36 PM

You don't often get email from bnoffke3790@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello Transportation Commission,

I'm writing to support establishing a permanent diverter on E Mifflin St. This was a great
addition to calm local traffic. Mifflin St is a nice option when travelling by bike on the
north side of the Isthmus, the diverter makes this even more comfortable and attractive to
travel by bike.

In general, I strongly support these temporary experiments on traffic calming.

Thanks for you time,
Ben Noftke
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